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February 8, 2012

California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Avenue, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA 94102

Attn: Honesto Gatchalian

RE: Withdrawal of SDG&E Advice Letter 2211 -E

Dear Mr. Gatchalian:

On December 1, 2010, San Diego Gas & Electric Company (“SDG&E”) filed Advice Letter 2211- 
E with the California Public Utilities Commission’s (“CPUC’s”) Energy Division. Advice Letter 
2211-E requested CPUC approval of the Implementation and Administration Details for 
SDG&E’s Power Purchase Agreement Solar PV Program.

Pursuant to D. 12-02-002, SDG&E’s obligation to procure 74 MWs of solar capacity through 
Power Purchase Agreements under the Solar Energy Project (“SEP”) has been merged with 
SDG&E’s Renewable Auction Mechanism (“RAM”) and as such, SDG&E is requesting the 
withdrawal of AL 2211-E.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

CLAY FABER
Director - Regulatory Affairs

Edward Randolph, Director, CPUC Energy Division 
Jacyln Marks, CPUC Energy Division 
Maria Salinas, CPUC Energy Division 
All Parties on A.08-07-017 
All Parties on R. 11-05-005
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